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To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter in support of Bryant & Stration College as an outstanding institution of higher
learning providing training for individuals that are capable of being productive in today's everchanging
workplace,

| have recently worked with Bryant & Stratton College and have hired, Sophia, one of their recent Early
Childhood students at my prior place of employment, The Learning Experience. Sophia received her
Early Childhood Education Associate of Applied Science Degree in April 2022 from Bryant & Stratton
College. With the talents, and education she brought to our center, | would not be opposed to hiring
another graduate from their program in the future at my new organization. The college focuses on
training people in both the necessary technical skills for their desired trade and the important soft skills
such as professionalism, communication, and the ability to work with others. Sophia brought all of this
and more into my classrooms and was eager to learn new skills to apply to the position. In my
experience, their college has demonstrated a commitment to local employers by working with us in
listening to our work needs and then developing a program of study to support both students and
employers to provide employment matches. | am confident Bryant & Stration College will continue to
train other future employees to continue to help my company excel in the future and help grow the
Wisconsin workforce, and | am eager to work with them again|

if there is any additional information | can provide, please do not hesitate to reach me by any of the
means below.

Sincerely,

Missy Dieterich. £d.S., M.Ed.

St. Francis Children’s Center

Director of Early Childhood Education
6700 N. Port Washington Rd.
Glendale, W1 53217

414-351-0450 ext. 150

mdieterich@sfcckids.org
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